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OPTIMUM BARREL LENGTHS - RIM FIRE RIFLES

The Research & Development Department displayed samples of Models
510, 511, 512, 514, 5350, 552 snd 572 rifles provided with 21"
barrels, Comparison was wads between current production samples

of each mcdel and the shortened~barrel prototypes. It wes reported
that a 21" tarrel length was chosen for the samples since this
length is necessgary for tubular magazine models and it did not
appear feasible to provide different lengths for tubular and non-
tubulsr megazine offerings,

The Plant reported that economics are being prepared. & high
spot economic estimate indicates cast of $10,000 for conversion
of the entire Rim Fire line to 21" barrels with about 48,000 of
this cost resulting from conversicn of Model 552- 72 barrel
machines, Savings in materials would average $,04 to §,05 per
barrel, and represent an annual saving of $2,000 to $2 800, aao
on a2 rim fire rifle volume in these models or 50,000 pmpl !
economics srs expscted by October 1,

1. Improved appearance,
2, Improved firearm balan
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Tha Sk eJhDenartment will® nonsider the question of barrel shorten-
HANE, and; qﬁsibglity of converting a portion of the Rim Pire
i 1€, 18] shéh&e@-bd&rels as a means of testing market reaction
éo é%ing the entire line,

GENERAL

There were no firearm product suggestions for repert at this
meeting.

DEFERRED ITEMS
20 Gauge»ﬂggnum Shotzuns

ThiE—item repeins in deferred status,
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